From: Matt Roeschley

To: Christopher Copeland

Cc: Kathryn Cataldo; Andre Davis

Subject: Major Incident Review - Red Lion - 3/5/22 Incident
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 2:45:22 PM
Attachments: Outlook-1464278049.png

Chris,

| am writing to recap our meetings on Thursday and Friday of last week concerning the major
incident that occurred at Red Lion in the early morning of 3/5.

At our meeting on Thursday afternoon 3/10, you, Scott Cochrane, and Kohle Anderson were
present on behalf of Red Lion, and Kathryn Cataldo, Lt. Andre Davis, and | were present for the
City. We discussed the incident at length, and Lt. Davis, who had reviewed and analyzed the
available footage, described what he observed and his analysis of what occurred.

Due to technical difficulties, we were unable to jointly review the security camera footage
from Red Lion, which captured the incident, so you, Lt. Davis, Kathryn, and | met again on
Friday 3/11 to do so. In addition to reviewing the footage from 3/5, we also watched a clip
shared anonymously from a social media account of a bar security use of force situation that
occurred outside Red Lion sometime last fall that raised concerns on the City's part.

Following a close review of all the footage, we discussed potential mitigation steps Red Lion
might take, and we agreed that the appropriate measure is for Red Lion to provide training for
its bar security staff, particularly related to physical engagement with patrons and use of
force.

Due to staffing issues at the Champaign Police Department, the PD has been unable to offer
the bar security training it has periodically provided in the past, called BEST. We agreed on
Friday that both the City and Red Lion would seek to identify alternative training solutions and
that Red Lion would bring any proposed training course to the Liquor Commissioner's Office
for approval before proceeding.

Our office will follow up with a more formalized document describing the agreed mitigation
step within the next few days.

In the meantime, please let me know if questions arise or if you identify a training course you
would like the City to consider.

Thank you.
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From: Chris Copeland

To: Matt Roeschley

Subject: RE: Major Incident Review - Red Lion - 3/5/22 Incident
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:12:22 PM
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[EXTERNAL]

| agree.

Chris Copeland

Cochranes of Champaign, Inc
1612 S Neil Street, Suite B
Champaign IL 61820

From: Matt Roeschley <Matthew.Roeschley@champaignil.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:11 PM

To: Chris Copeland <} G o

Subject: Re: Major Incident Review - Red Lion - 3/5/22 Incident

Thanks, Chris. | will share that feedback, although | don't think it is material in determining the
appropriate mitigation step in this case, which is the important thing.

From: Chris Copeland <} GG o>

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:01 PM
To: Matt Roeschley <Matthew.Roeschley@champaignil.gov>
Subject: RE: Major Incident Review - Red Lion - 3/5/22 Incident

[EXTERNAL]

Matt-

Everything there looks accurate. Scott had a slight quibble about the interpretation of the video: Lt.
Davis mentioned a couple of times on Thursday that the girl hit her head on the wall, and then the
sidewalk, but we didn’t see any contact with the wall. He may have just misspoke on Thursday
because we didn’t have the video in front of us at the time. | don’t think the wall was mentioned on
Friday, but | told Scott that | would pass that quibble along to you.

Chris Copeland

Cochranes of Champaign, Inc
1612 S Neil Street, Suite B
Champaign IL 61820

From: Chistopher Copelan

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 2:50 PM

To I -
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Subject: FW: Major Incident Review - Red Lion - 3/5/22 Incident

Chris Copeland

Cochranes of Champaign, Inc
1612 S Neil Street, Suite B
Champaign IL 61820

From: Matt Roeschley <Matthew.Roeschley@champaignil.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 2:45 PM

To: Christopher Copeland
Cc: Kathryn Cataldo <kathryn.cataldo@champaignil.gov>; Andre Davis

<Andre.Davis@champaignil.gov>
Subject: Major Incident Review - Red Lion - 3/5/22 Incident

Chris,

| am writing to recap our meetings on Thursday and Friday of last week concerning the major
incident that occurred at Red Lion in the early morning of 3/5.

At our meeting on Thursday afternoon 3/10, you, Scott Cochrane, and Kohle Anderson were
present on behalf of Red Lion, and Kathryn Cataldo, Lt. Andre Davis, and | were present for the
City. We discussed the incident at length, and Lt. Davis, who had reviewed and analyzed the
available footage, described what he observed and his analysis of what occurred.

Due to technical difficulties, we were unable to jointly review the security camera footage
from Red Lion, which captured the incident, so you, Lt. Davis, Kathryn, and | met again on
Friday 3/11 to do so. In addition to reviewing the footage from 3/5, we also watched a clip
shared anonymously from a social media account of a bar security use of force situation that
occurred outside Red Lion sometime last fall that raised concerns on the City's part.

Following a close review of all the footage, we discussed potential mitigation steps Red Lion
might take, and we agreed that the appropriate measure is for Red Lion to provide training for
its bar security staff, particularly related to physical engagement with patrons and use of
force.

Due to staffing issues at the Champaign Police Department, the PD has been unable to offer
the bar security training it has periodically provided in the past, called BEST. We agreed on
Friday that both the City and Red Lion would seek to identify alternative training solutions and
that Red Lion would bring any proposed training course to the Liquor Commissioner's Office
for approval before proceeding.


mailto:Matthew.Roeschley@champaignil.gov
mailto:kathryn.cataldo@champaignil.gov
mailto:Andre.Davis@champaignil.gov

	Pages from City of Champaign, Illinois Red Lion Incident Emails - Provided 2022-03-25.pdf
	Pages from City of Champaign, Illinois Red Lion Incident Emails - Provided 2022-03-25-2.pdf



